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To: "consultations@canterbury.gov.uk" <consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

Dear Miss Asimaki,

| am resident in Fordwich and have a long-term medical condition which limits my mobility. | am reliant on the car to
get around. The council’s plan to block off Moat Lane and zone Canterbury would have a significant detrimental effect
on me because | cannot walk or cycle distances or use public transport without support.

The air pollution caused by a bypass running next to Fordwich would also exacerbate my existing condition.

| am also deeply concerned about the impact these plans would have on the local ecology. The Fordwich area is a
haven for wildlife and this would be devastated by the massive construction work and the destruction of historic
woodlands, fields and flood meadows.

| hope very much that these plans will be dropped.
Yours sincerely,

Kathryn Wilson-Sharp
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